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Weekly News – Friday 28th February 2020  
 

Year 5 
 

Dear Parents & Carers, 

Welcome back. We hope you had a restful half term break. 

We have some exciting events coming up next week! Firstly, it is World 
Book Day next Thursday. Please help your child to choose a book 
character and to create an outfit. We look forward to seeing all your 
costumes! 

On the same day, we will be having the semi-finals of Fern Speak. If 
your child is learning a poem, doing some public speaking or acting in 
a duologue, please help them to prepare for Thursday morning. The 
finals will take place the following week in front of the whole of KS2. 

On Friday, the bouncy castles will fill the hall and we will be bouncing 
as much as we can to replenish the school’s stock of books. Many of 
you come and help on this day and it is much appreciated. 

Year 5 Team              

 

  Homework Reminder 

You can access our Year 5 Home Learning Grid on the year 
group pages of the school website here: 
https://www.fernhill.kingston.sch.uk/year5 

Please note that we can provide a paper copy, if you request it. 

Spelling 

Spelling lists have been sent out for the spring term and dates 
clearly indicate the letter pattern of the week. The children will 
be tested on hyphenated prefixes.  

Please ensure your child continues to read daily and learn or 
revise their times tables. 

 

Date Reminders 

Thursday 5th March 
World Book Day 
Fern Speak semi-finals 
Friday 6th March 
Bounce for Books 
Year 5 Cake Sale 
Thursday 12th March 
Fern Speak Finals 

 

Announcements 
URGENT! 

Please complete the France trip 
permission letters and pay the 
deposit. 

If you do not wish your child to 
go on this trip, it would be 
helpful to have some feedback. 

Thank you. 
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